
St Pancras Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term Newsletter -  9th October 2020 

In St Pancras, we are loving and kind, we pray and we play, we learn and      

explore through our faith everyday.  

News from school…  

It is Black History Month and during this month, we will be learning about key figures in 

Black History as well as current Black authors and poets during our assemblies.   

There are some great resources online if you would like to share them with your children: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/black-history-month 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p07pd843/horrible-histories-top-5-black-history-

month-with-oti-mabuse 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/black-history-month 

There are many excellent books for children on this topic.  Please click this link for a list. 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from the school office: 

A big “Thank you” to all those parents who have returned their data collection sheets, it is really important that we keep the 

school database up to date; parents who haven’t returned them please do so as soon as  possible . Please continue to check 

your Parentmail accounts for  any outstanding  payments. Thank you. 

Attendance:97%                Attendance target: 97% 

Our Gospel Values 

Courage                          

Creativity                                                                   

Forgiveness                                  

Generosity                    

Humility                          

Joy                                   

Perseverance            

Stewardship 

Executive Headteacher   

Mrs Sandvig 

Head of School          

Mrs Martin 

SENCO                            

Mrs Silke-Cooper 

Our Classes 

Rainbows   Miss Aldous  

Mrs Iannelli                  

Mrs Abbott 

Class 1    Mrs Thackeray 

Mrs Durston 

Class 2               Mrs Jones 

& Mrs Smith                      

Mrs Tella 

Class 3          Mrs Rafferty 

Mrs Dowsing 

Class 4             Ms Hughes   

Mrs Tooke 

Class 5       Mr Grimwood  

Ms Borley 

Class 6               Mr McGill  

Mrs Catalanotto          

Miss Tooke 

TERM DATES 

Autumn Term 

Starts 1st September 2020 

1st & 2nd September 2020 

PD Days No’s 1 & 2 

Half term 

26th October  to 30th October 2020 

Term ends 18th December 2020 

Christmas Holiday  

19th December to 3rd January 2021 

4th January PD Day (No.3) 

Children return to school on 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant Business Manager           Caretaker       Midday Supervisor      

Mrs Cork      Mrs Ransome   Mrs Pettit            Mr Scopes Mrs Mikus 

Congratulations to Tarquin and Luciano who 

made their First Holy Communion last      

Sunday at St Mary Magdalen. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/joinin/black-history-month
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p07pd843/horrible-histories-top-5-black-history-month-with-oti-mabuse
https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p07pd843/horrible-histories-top-5-black-history-month-with-oti-mabuse
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/curations/black-history-month
https://clpe.org.uk/library-and-resources/booklists/black-history-booklist







